
 

 

10th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Progress Leader and Form Tutor Consultation Evening  
 
I am pleased to notify you that Mrs Wood has taken over the position of Year 9 Progress Leader full-time, 
whilst Miss Clayton is on maternity leave.  Mrs Wood has already been sharing the role with Miss Clayton and 
has an excellent relationship with students in Year 9, so their pastoral care will have a smooth transition. 
 
Mrs Wood can be contacted by email at wood@qegs.email or phone on extension 1596. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that on February 4th there will be a Year 9 Form Tutor 
Consultation Evening. This event is to give Year 9 parents the opportunity to meet form tutors. No 
appointment will be required and we would really appreciate your time to attend so that we can discuss how 
we can support your child to make the most of their education in this, their third academic year at QEGS.   
 
If you would like at any time to discuss any aspect of your child’s pastoral care, then please contact their Form 
Tutor in the first instance:  
  
• 9B1 – Mr C Warden (Ext 1296/wardenc@qegs.email)  
• 9B2 – Mrs C Fryer & Mr L Bateman (Ext 1237/fryer@qegs.email or EXT 1521/bateman@qegs.email)   
• 9C1 – Mr N McGarrigle (Ext 1662 / mcgarrigle@qegs.email)  
• 9C2 -  Mrs M Izquierdo & Mrs L Brealey  

       (Ext 1649/Izquierdo@qegs.email  or Ext 1628/brealey@qegs.email)   
• 9H1 – Miss G Marsh-Morgans (Ext 1462/marsh-morgans@qegs.email) 
• 9H2 – Mr E Wilson (Ext 1394/wilson@qegs.email)   
• 9S1 – Mrs S Wright (Ext 1797/wright@qegs.email) 
• 9S2 – Mr R Smith & Mrs H Watson (Ext 1776/smithr@qegs.email or Ext 1496/watsonh@qegs.email)  

 
We look forward to meeting you at this event. 
 
Yours faithfully        
 

 
 
Mr B Hallam       
Senior Progress Leader 
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